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Mr. Ross A. Scarano & r.f l']yED =3

Chief, Uranium Recovery 3 Noy i |

Lisensing Branch -3 L 051579. =)
Division of Waste Materials A A .

Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Waskhington, D.C. 20355

Dear Mr. Scarano:

The time of renewal of the operating lisense for the Lisbon
mill of Rio Algom Corporation is about two years away. In order
to ensure no hold-up in the operation we wish to start work in the
near future on the renewal application.

Please advise as to the renewal requirements for the
Lisbor operation, or to whom we should apply to obtain this.

Regards,
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P.F. Pullen
Chief Environmental Engineer
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120 Adelaide Street West, Toronto, Ontario M5H 1W5
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